Minutes of Selectmen's Meeting Town of Antrim, June, 3,1975.

Rebert Merrill, Chairman Edward Clarke Eric Tenney, Attending

Pete Fleed was in questioning the fact that his land was designated Ferest Land as eppesed to Wildland, he agreed that perhaps Ferest Land was more appropriate.

Jerry Jehnsen wanted to knew about Zening, he intends to do extensive repairs on his leaching field, and to add another apartment. He was given a building permit application and told to mail it to the building inspector. And for further information see the planning board.

Mrs Craig and Jee Tatre reperted for the Park Department, the beys did a nice jeb en the raft and, weather permitting, they will rede the cement blocks and rail, the permanent white wash they used wased eff.in the rain.

Merle Abern reported and asked the Selectmen about Levern Mill Read. There is a man building on this read and Merle wanted to know what the Selectmen wanted to de about maintaining it. The Selectmen agreed that it will be a Summer read and will not be maintained from 12/10 til 4/10. The Welectmen agreed that he should finish Turnpike Read. They asked about TRA, he will look into it. Eric reported that the culvert on Depot Street was missing a railing.

Edith Hill asked about funds left in Revenue Sharing. The Selectmen will check/

Dick waters of West Street asked about building a house and barn on two building lets, he also wants to put a trailer on these lets. He was teld to go to the Planning Beard for permission for the trailer, and to explain what he planned to do.

Eric had a letter from Mr. Kerber about Land Management. The Selectmen set a pelicy about Land Management:

All applicants for Forest Land will be required to set up a program with a Lisconsed Forester, this includes past present and future applicants.

The Selectmen had another letter from Jim Rhymes about alledged violations of the Building Code. The Selectmen will check this themselves.

Kay Hickey came in as a citizen, net a reporter, she said the Gregg lake Assec. was under the impression that there would be two full time policemen at the lake this summer, the Selectmen said definitely no. She also stated the 15MPH signs were up, but they were not being abserved. She said that seener or later there would be another accident. She also speke about EMT, She was surprised to read in the Transcript about Antrim's participation. The Selectmen told her about what had been done and said that there would be a school starting July 31 in Antrim.